
 
 
 
13th August 2024 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
From:  The Corporate Communications Unit 

NIDCO  
 

 
DISRUPTION OF THE WATER TAXI SAILING SCHEDULE DUE TO INCLEMENT 
WEATHER  
 
The National Infrastructure Development Company Limited (NIDCO) advises the public that the 
Water Taxi Service has been temporarily disrupted due to adverse sea conditions caused by 
inclement weather. This morning, both sailings faced challenges while attempting to dock at the 
Port-of-Spain terminal. To ensure the safety of all passengers and to prevent any potential damage 
to the vessels, both sailings had to return to San Fernando without allowing passengers to 
disembark. Additionally, the 8:30 a.m. sailing from San Fernando was cancelled. 
 
NIDCO regrets any inconvenience caused and assures the public that the safety of passengers 
remains our top priority. NIDCO is closely monitoring the weather and sea conditions and will 
provide updates regarding the afternoon sailing schedule as soon as possible. 
 
Once again, we apologise for this temporary disruption and ask the travelling public for their 
continued understanding and cooperation until the safe resumption of service. 
 
 
END.  
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